

Newsletter

rsletter 2022



Camp Australia Epping Primary School OSHC – September Newsletter 2023

Dear Parents,

We hope everyone is well and enjoying the nice weather these days. With school holidays around the corner we are excited to celebrate our achievements in OSHC.

What's been happening?

This month children have been working on strengthening teamwork skills. We planned and implemented group experiences and children worked as teams to achieve the task.



The children increased their co-operation and worked collaboratively in the activities of relay race and treasure hunt. The children also enhanced their leadership skills while leading in the group games.

Book week:

The most loved activity during the book week was "pompom bookmarks" where children applied their problem-solving skills to make a fluffy pompoms. They also created their own books with beautifully illustrated book covers.

Chefs in OSHC:

The children are confident to follow CA cookbook recipes and throughout this month we have been enjoying delicious food in OSHC. We planned cooking experiences every week based on





children's choices. The most sought after recipe of this month was "apple and cinnamon muffins".









Newsletter







Superhero Week:

It was great to see the superheros in action when the children made their own superhero masks and pretended to help the people in need. It also led to spontanous group game of "superhero tag".

OSHC Heros:

We acknowledge the hard work and efforts of children in making OSHC a place where everyone belongs. Their achievements are being celebrated throughout the last week of the term and children are excited to get the rewards in front of their peers.



Assessment and Rating

On Tuesday the 9th of August our service went through Assessment and Rating. Deb from the Department of Education and Training came to observe interactions, procedures and our program in general. We are pleased to say we have retained our rating of Meeting the National Quality Standards.

We are very proud of our achievement and the lovely feedback received.

What's coming up?

As school holidays are approaching, Rocketeers mission VII is open for all families. Please book your child in for fun filled experiences these spring holidays.

Our closest Rocketeer program is at Mill Park Heights Primary School.

Until next month

Maria

